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August 16, 2021 
 
TO:  City Council Members 
  City Attorney 
  City Clerk 
 
FROM:  Terry Weld, City Council President 
  David A. Solberg, Interim City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: City Council Legislative Meeting of August 17, 2021 
 
 
The regularly scheduled August 10, 2021 City Council meeting was scheduled as a virtual 
meeting due to the COVID-19 pandemic but was not held due to technical difficulties with the 
remote meeting system and associated public meeting notice requirements.  It was determined 
and publicly noticed to reschedule the meeting to August 17, 2021, beginning at 4 p.m. 
 
Therefore, the August 17, 2021 meeting is called as a virtual meeting due to local emergency by 
the City Manager as head of emergency government pursuant to City of Eau Claire Ordinance   
s. 2.88.010 and confirmed by the Council President by signature below, as permitted by City of 
Eau Claire Ordinance 2.08.065. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Terry Weld        David A. Solberg  
City Council President       Interim City Manager 
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